City of Boston, assachusetts
Office of the Mayor
MICHELLE WU

June 24th, 2024

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:
This is the response to the 17F: Order requesting certain information under section 17F re:

information relative to the 2022 and 2023 Boston Police Department promotional exams. Please
find the response attached to this letter. (Docket #0936 & #1064).

Sincerely,

p“ Qﬂ
Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston
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